

Membership Update

Pam Carpenter joined Garden Club in September. She is sponsored by Rose Tamraz and will be assigned to the waterfall area. Her contact info is:

Pam Carpenter
P.O. Box 313
Petoskey, MI 49770
813-390-0208
pamelacarpenter@earthlink.net



Amaryllis Bulbs

Members who pre-ordered them can pick them up at the October meeting, \$10.00 a piece from Shirley Burns.

Membership Checks

All checks are to be sent to:

Petoskey Area Garden Club P.O. Box 746 Petoskey, MI 49770

October Newsletter 2019

October and November Program Switch

The October 23rd program will be a Service Workshop. Please come and help create lovely fall arrangements for Flowers for Friends. Bring flower scissors and hear how this organization delivers flowers as a community service. The arrangements we make will be delivered to Meals on Wheels recipients the following day.

This is a change from the schedule so that William Santos can make his Foodscapes presentation at our November meeting.

Weather permitting, you're also invited to don your garden clothes and help with a flower garden trim up at Jane Schneider and Dennis Fulbright's house at 713 Grove St. These loyal garden club members are still in Houston for medical treatment and their gardens need to be readied for winter. This work effort will take place after the October meeting.

Marj Green, Programs

Fall Planting

We persevered through the rain Tuesday and trimmed back History Museum and planted daffodils. Great help from our group plus Russ Bock.

Thanks to all, Chris Bartlett

Dont' Forget!!

Friday, October 18th looks pretty good weather wise, so, PAGC is planting at Pennsylvania Park and the South Bed. If available, go to either Pennsylvania Park or the South

Bed at 1:00 PM to help us get the last bulbs into the ground



Sign-up Sheets

Sign-up sheets will be available at the October meeting for Committee co-hosts, committee members and next year's refreshment committees.

Remember every member is expected to sign-up on a committee or will be appointed to one.



PAGC Children's Garden

A committee was formed in November 2017 to explore the possibilities of designing a children's garden for Petoskey.

Committee members included: Sandy Selden, Chairman, Karen Alberts, Sharron Hemme, Rita Miller, Linda Longworth, Gayle McPhilamy, Barbara Pfeil, Shelly Robertson, Sharon Walker, Jane Schneider, Lori Luepnitz, Julie Ethington, Ethel Larson, Shirley Burns and Dottie Hawthorne.

This garden to be destination for children who visit Petoskey as well as those who live in Petoskey. It is key that the location be visible to promote gardening and a love for growing. The committee will continue to work with the city, after the completion road construction, in hopes that this garden becomes a reality.



